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Loving one another. Learning for our future. 

SPECIAL DATES 

 Friday 23rd July-

Summer Term 

ends  

 Wednesday 1st– 

Friday 3rd        

September– Inset 

days  school 

closed for Pupils 

 Monday 6th           

September—

Autumn term 

starts 

‘Our school community is inspired by the parable of the Good Samaritan from the Bible (Luke 

10:25-37), where we are encouraged to love one another with courage and compassion.  Through 

friendship, kindness and thoughtfulness, we will nurture each other to learn and                             

flourish as individuals.’ 

Year 6’s Blog 

Welcome to our weekly blog! 

In Year 6, we were planning holidays for the summer as it was the 

last day. We had a budget of £3800 to spend on hotels, activities, 

food and clothes. I (Illya) and my group picked to travel to Tene-

rife in a 4.5 star hotel. It was very cheap and the cost averaged out to be £125 a week! We 

chose between many activities such as: rock climbing, paragliding, going on a safari, sky div-

ing, surfing and so much more!!! I liked Tenerife because of its luscious beaches, weather and 

the amazing food. After this, we created slides showing many things about our place and pre-

sented it to the class.  

We also learnt about the British values and filled a sheet about our country’s democracy, laws, 

individual liberty, mutual respect and faiths and beliefs. We talked about how in other coun-

tries people don’t have rights do things that are normal In the UK and how some schools don’t 

get taught the same things that we do. We also did some digital art and watched amazing 

movies. By Ehsan and Illya.  

St Cuthbert with St Matthias CE School 

Year 4’s Blog   

Hello everybody and welcome to our last year 4 blog you are probably wonder-

ing what we have in store for you this week!  

On Monday, we had PE and we played British Bull dog, a super fun game! If you 

hadn’t played this yet, you should! Sad news from us: our class trip for 

Tuesday had been cancelled!  

On Tuesday, Big surprise: WE MADE WAFFLES! Miss Martina brought in her waffle maker! 

Yay! We had lots of different toppings such as marshmallows, lemon juice, sugar and lots of 

delicious fruit! Sadly, some children were absent to celebrate Eid at home. 

On Wednesday, we played Geography games on Ordnance survey (Mapzone) followed by quiz-

zes on Kahoot.  

On Thursday, we had our class party, lots of fun! Everybody brought in lots of snacks and 

dressed up really nicely.   

Today, it’s our last day of year 4!  We had a mini graduation and everybody had really stylish 

clothes! It was fun yet sad! 

Well, that is the end of our last year 4 blog!  I hope you enjoyed it though! By Christelle 

and Lea   

Amanuel YR “This week 

we brought our favourite 

books and toys to school. 

I brought my favourite 

car toys.” 

Victor YN “I graduated 

today. I am excited to go 

to Reception class.” 



HEADTEACHER’S LETTER 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

In rather unusual circumstances, we have arrived at the end of 
our academic year. Thank you to all who have worked so hard to 
ensure that we could offer our pupils a safe and dedicated year 
of learning. A very large thank you to our pupils for tolerance of 
such a tricky year. Day by day we are learning one of life’s im-
portant lessons: cop-
ing with change. 

However, as I know I 
have said before, eve-
ry cloud has a silver 
lining and I am hop-
ing that as we look 
back on our academic 
year, we can all recall 
moments when we 
have experienced a 
silver lining moment-
an act of kindness or 
thoughtfulness- from 
a fellow human-
being! 

Certainly that is true of our staff team who experienced a deli-
cious breakfast last Friday provided by our PTA, and a delicious 
treat this morning from our Governors, together with their rec-
orded message of thanks. Thank you so much for these lovely 
acts of thoughtfulness for our staff team - much-needed suste-
nance in closing days of term always brings a smile to hungry 
staff members... 

And now for some special mentions… 

Thank you to our staff team, parent community and supportive 
benefactors in our community for supporting St Cuthbert pupils 
this year. We are so appreciative of your commitment to St 
Cuthbert’s. 

As we say good-bye to our Y6 pupils, I would like to wish them 
all the very best as they head into the next stage of their school 
journey. You have had a most unusual final year in primary 
school. We know how challenging this has been and how hard 
you have worked to achieve so incredibly well in your final as-
sessments. Your amazing results reflect the dedication to your 
learning and huge effort you have put in through an online and 
onsite year. Well done, and all the very best for secondary 
school. A word too to the Y6 adult team, Miss Head, Mr Adamek 
and Ms Butters, who have kept the pupils motivated and en-
sured that they are secondary-school ready despite the hurdles 
in this academic year. Thank you!  

A sincere thank you to those staff members who are leaving St 
Cuthbert’s this July. Thank you for your time in our school and 
support for SCWSM pupils. We wish you exciting opportunities 
in your future journeys. 

Special congratulations to our Ms White who takes up a sub-
stantive post as SCWSM Assistant Headteacher in September. 
Ms White will be working full time from next year, and we know 
she is already looking forward to being in school on fabulous 
Fridays. 

And finally, best wishes to our pupils for a safe and healthy 
summer holiday. We look forward to seeing you again on 6th 
September.   

Gill Putterill and the St Cuthbert teaching Team  

“You can find magic wherever you look. 

Sit back and relax, all you need is a 

book.” Dr Seuss 

Year 3’s Blog 

Welcome to the last 

Year 3’s blog.   

In Year 3 we did a 
fantastic class party we made cheese puffs and 
strawberry dipped chocolate. We played musical 
statues .In music we did thank you letters to Julia 
and Maria.  

In PSHE we did a future letter to our teacher we 
are so excited to meet her in Year 4. We made 
pants and learnt the rules about pants. P stands 
for privates are private. A stands for always re-
member your body belongs to you. N stands for 
no means no. T stands for talk about secrets that 
upset you. S stands for speak up, someone can 
help. By Sarah, Abdul and Sara 

Lolowa Y1 “We watched a film 

about forest fire. The fire burnt all 

the trees and they have fallen 

down. But later in Spring the trees 

start to grow.” 

Zainab Y1                                               

“In Maths we have been adding 

two digit numbers. In Art we 

made our own stamps with card-

board and strings. We then        

printed patterns.”  

Big Thank You  

We have raised £239.79, with our ‘Be Your Best’ cam-

paign for the British Red Cross. Thank you everyone 

who donated.   

Year 6,  our school leavers, in their last photo call. 



Year 5’s Blog 

Welcome to our exuberating blog. 

Welcome to our Y5 blog,  

This is our last week of our lovely 

school. On Monday, we were sup-

posed to go to Holland Park but because of the coronavirus 

case that happened in Y2, we were not allowed to go to our 

trip. Since our trip was cancelled, we did some fun activi-

ties in class like punctuation, grammar and spelling games 

using chrome books. We also used the laptops for playing 

some fun games like, Space Invaders and Crystal Hunters. 

On Tuesday, some of us celebrated Eid and were absent 

from school, the children that were in school, cleaned their 

trays and they took the items they want to keep, like their 

projects. We were also enjoying our last music lesson. 

On Wednesday morning, some of our friends brought some 

snacks for our class party in the afternoon. In the class par-

ty, our teacher gave us permission to choose what songs we 

would listen to during the class party. We ate and danced, 
it was fantastic. 

On Thursday, we tidied up the class to make it ready for 

next year!  

 By Hadi and Alp 

Our Class Teachers and Subject Specialists 
for 2021-22 

YN Miss Angela Maxey 
YR Miss Charlotte Proctor 
Y1 Ms Louise White (Assistant Headteacher 

with responsibility for SEND) 
Y2 Miss Niamh Canavan 
Y3 Miss Martina Szaz 
Y4 Mrs Nadine El Sibai 
Y5 Miss Sally Boateng 
Y6 Miss Tiele Head 
PE 
Music 
Spanish 

Mr Anthony Reid 
Miss Martha Nicholls 
Miss Andrea Calero 

 Reception, Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5                                             

graduation photos. 



 

ST CUTHBERT 

WITH ST MATTHIAS  

CHURCH OF         

ENGLAND  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Originally founded as a 
choir school for St     
Matthias Church, our 
school has a rich         
heritage of education 
within the context of a 
Christian framework. 

Our school can look 
back at over a century 
of providing an         
excellent education for 
the children of our          
community. We have 
the highest expecta-
tions of each one of 
our children and we 
work to ensure that 
every child leaves our 
school having gained 
all the important skills 
and knowledge that 
will help them become 
successful in their  
future life. 

St Cuthbert with    
St Matthias CE 

School 
 

Warwick Road 
Earl’s Court 

London 
SW5 9UE 

 
Phone: 020 7373 8225 
Fax: 020 7460 0424 
E-mail: 
info@scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 
WEBSITE: 
www.scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 

Well Done   

  Sara H Y3, Imogen Y4  and Jennifer 

Y4 for getting the right answer for 
last week’s puzzle. 
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Answer to last week’s puzzle 
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THANK YOU! 

We are so grateful to TLC Estate Agents 

in Earls Court for supporting our St 

Cuthbert families with their generous 

offer of tickets for A Matinee at the Mu-

sicals on the 18th July! Thank you. 

SEPTEMBER 2021 Entry at large vehicle 
gates: drop-off and pick-up times 

Year 5: 8.40am 3.30pm 

Year 4: 8.50am 3.20pm 

Year 2: 8.45am 3.10pm 

Year N: 9.00am 3.00pm 

SEPTEMBER 2021 Entry at small pedes-
trian gate: drop-off and pick-up times 

Year 6: 8.40am 3.30pm 

Year 3: 8.50am 3.20pm 

Year 1: 8.45am 3.10pm 

Year R: 8.55am 3.00pm 

Dear Parents, 

We are unsure how restrictions will look in Sep-
tember. To safeguard us all, at start of term we 

will be keeping our routines for drop off and 
pick up as they currently are. We will be updat-
ing families in the first week back once we know 

more about virus levels and restrictions. 

Year 3 went to an animal farm 

last week and enjoyed the day 

out learning  about the farm 

animals. 

s a n d 

Travel is different: information for 

parents on foreign travel during 

COVID-19 

 To understand the risks in a country, includ-

ing the latest COVID-19 restrictions 

(including for entry), follow the Foreign, 

Commonwealth and Development Office 

(FCDO) Travel Advice. 

 To prevent new COVID-19 variants from en-

tering the UK, you should not travel to red 

list countries. 

 To check what you need to do to travel 

abroad and return to England, or read travel 

guidance for Scotland, Wales or Northern 

Ireland. 


